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PROBLEMS WITH NOTICES OF ELECTRONIC FILING 
 

 
The Court is aware that some customers are receiving Notices of Electronic Filing, 
particularly as to Minute Entries, that are missing text.   
 
We are engaged in testing to identify and fix the problem.  At present, we think the problem 
is tied to the Court’s calendaring system (CHAP), which feeds Minute Entry information into 
CM/ECF.   It is possible that a scheduled upgrade of the CHAP software in the next few 
weeks will fix the problem.  
 
In the meantime, if the docket text for the Minute Entry is missing from the NEF, parties will 
need to look to the docket for the information.  The Court apologizes for the inconvenience. 
We will post a new notice once we believe the problem has been fixed.  
 
 
 
July 16, 2021       /s/ Kevin Dempsey  

Bankruptcy Clerk 


